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Farewell to Debra Jones 

 

From Debra Jones (CA)--“Change happens fast when it comes along…I will be leaving my position 

October 1, to serve on an interagency agreement at the Chancellor's office in a liaison position. I will 

oversee workforce development. It is an exciting opportunity that speaks to a deeper partnership between 

these systems.” 

 

We appreciate Debra’s contributions to our work, here service on the Executive Committee, and her 

leadership on the Research Workgroup that resulted in the recent Return on Investment publication. Our 

best wishes to you Debra as you share your talents in that new exciting role.  

 

 

 

 

 

All NAEPDC News, Views, and Clues are archived at: 

http://naepdc.org/news_views_clues/nvc_home.html 

 

Keep up the good work. Let me know when we can help. 
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